
29 July 2020

UCD REGISTRY
Consideration on Assessment – Autumn Trimester 

To: Heads of Subject, Heads of Teaching and Learning, Vice Principals for Teaching and
Learning. CC: School Managers, School Administrators 
 
 
Dear Colleagues 
 
The Academic Council Committee on Examinations has recently endorsed the attached
paper that is now provided for your attention. This follows discussion with the Registrar, Dean
of Undergraduate Studies and staff in UCD Teaching and Learning and Assessment, UCD
Registry. The document is provided to clarify procedures and considerations on assessment
following the Registrar’s email and UMT Framework for Teaching, Learning and Assessment
Autumn Trimester sent earlier in May. 
 
An email will follow shortly from Assessment, UCD Registry with further information and data
from the previous Autumn examination session to help inform discussion and decisions. 
 
Please forward this email to any relevant faculty and staff in your School 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Professor Alan Baird
Chair of Academic Council Committee on Examinations (ACCE)
UCD Registry

assessment@ucd.ie Tierney Building
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